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Press Release 
 
 

MR. GILLES LAROUCHE TO BECOME THE NEW UASHAT MAK MANI-UTENAM 
DIRECTOR OF THE REGIONAL ADULT EDUCATION CENTRE (RAEC)  

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Kahnawake – August 20, 2020 – The First Nations Adult Education School Council (FNAESC) is pleased to 
announce the hiring of Mr. Gilles Larouche as the new Director for the Uashat mak Mani-Utenam RAEC.  
Mr. Larouche, who is from the community of Mashteuiatsh, has several years of experience in education 
working in his community as well as other senior management roles in Innu communities. 
 
"Mr. Larouche will be an excellent addition to the team. He is highly motivated, dedicated and committed 
to offer quality services to adult learners. The FNAESC looks forward to working with him." Tanu Lusignan, 
FNAESC Executive Director. 
 
Mr. Larouche will start his position as the Uashat mak Mani-Utenam RAEC Director on August 24, 2020. 
 
 
About the FNAESC 
The FNAESC is committed to providing high quality adult learning environments that focus on culturally 
relevant student-centered learning in a safe and healthy environment that reflects the values of First 
Nations and allows the students to gain the necessary knowledge and skills required for their future 
educational endeavours and employment.  The FNAESC supports adult education services in Lac Simon, 
Kahnawake, Listuguj, Uashat mak Mani-Utenam, Gesgapegiag, Pikogan, Kanesatake, Montreal and Val 
d’Or. 
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